
Delivering quality and excellence in education Page 1 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Principal Message 

Welcome Back to School! Moulamein Public 
School have an exciting term planned ahead 
for students and teachers.  Students will be 
participating in a number of creative activities 
and motivating academic programs 
throughout the following weeks.   We expect 
all students to attend school every day, until 
the end of term. Attendance is still vitally 
important and must be maintained throughout 
the term.  

We have two new families enrolled at 
Moulamein Public School so we would like to 
welcome Shona, Jennifer & Holly and Holly, 
Lilly & Maddy. We know that these families 
will enjoy the warm and friendly atmosphere 
at MPS.  Having 6 new students is very 
exciting! 

This term we will also be having three 
transitions mornings to introduce our 2018 
Kindergarten students to our school from 9-
11.30am. These transition dates are 
November 2nd, 16th & 23rd. Information 
regarding transition will be given to relevant 
families shortly.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In this week’s issue …. 

 Principal’s Message 

 Kindergarten Transition Information Night 

Upcoming Events 

 11th October School Photos 

16th October Kindergarten Information 
Night 

6th-8th November Year 3-4 Excursion 
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Kindergarten 
Information Night! 
Monday 16th of October   

6.00-7.00pm 

Moulamein Public School  

RSVP: 13th October 
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